
The St. John Council for Ontario
Memorandum

To: Branches, Community Service Units, District Chairs & Commissioners,
Branch & Council Staff

From: Arthur Jordan, Vice President, Branch Liaison

Subject: OUR WAY AHEAD – TRANSITION GUIDANCE DOCUMENT

Date: March 4, 2003

cc: Council for Ontario Board of Directors

Council Board approved the attached Transition Guidance to Branches at its
February 27th meeting, subject to a final review by Council’s Executive Committee.

More detailed information will be forthcoming in the initial draft of the combined
OP/AD Manuals.  It is hoped to have that draft to you before summer.  The Transition
Guidance document should provide the information necessary for you to begin the
processes of developing the detailed structure for Our Way Ahead.

It is important however to note that this process is not substantially changing your local
delivery of Community Service.   A Community Services sub-committee is currently
reviewing how the district models may change to align with the new face of St. John in
Ontario and, indeed, throughout Canada.

Also attached is a revised listing of the Administrative Centres and the particular
supported Branches.

Branches may submit queries to me, or the Vice-President Community Services
(Provincial Commissioner) through Colleen Greer or Brian Cole, with an information
copy to the District Chair and Commissioner.
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